
Housing Authority of Cook County 

HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER 
WAIT LIST OPENING

Apply Online:
Housing Choice Voucher applications will 
be accepted only online by logging onto:

myportal.thehacc.org

All completed applications will be accepted, 
but only 10,000 applicants will be put on the 
waiting list. A computer-generated lottery 
system will be used to determine the order 
of applicants on the waiting list. If more than 
10,000 applications are received, the random 
lottery will also select the 10,000 applicants to 
place on the waiting list.

The application will be available in English, 
Spanish (Español), Russian (русский) Polish 
(Polski), Arabic (ىبرع), Hindi (हिन्दी), Korean 
(한국어), and Chinese (中文).

Contact Us:

APPLICATION OPENS: 
October 19, 2020 at 8:30 a.m.

APPLICATION CLOSES:  
November 2, 2020 at 4:30 p.m.

October 19—November 2, 2020 is your chance to get on the waiting list for a Housing Choice Voucher 

from the Housing Authority of Cook County! Housing Choice Vouchers can help you and your family to 

afford housing in the Cook County suburbs, with the flexibility to choose where you live.

Household Size & Income Limits:

For a reasonable accommodation or help 
filling out your application, contact us at 
by phone at (312)-517-2388 or by e-mail at 
HCVWaitlist2020@thehacc.org

1 person $31,850

2 person $36,400

3 person $40,950

4 person  $45,500

5 person $49,150

6 person $52,800

7 person $56,450

8 person $60,100

Paper applications will not be accepted.


